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Nelhi Police g 11X

Fror saahil ahuja [saahil_ahuja@yahoo.co.in]
Sent. 09 December 2015 21:24

To: delpol@vsnl.com: Cp.bsbassi@nic.in
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

To
Bhim Sain Bassi.IPS

Respected Sir,

I'am an officer in the Indian Army and had applied for my passport. For the same. Sub Inspector Kamal Kohli had come for
police verification at 1830 H on 09 Dec 2015 and I'am very greatful to the organisation for having such helpful employees.
He provided his great cooperation in the process. [ must appreciate his efforts and help and the efforts of Delhi Police in
helping the citizens.

I'hank You

Sahil Ahuja



